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Monday 9th October 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

KS2 Singing Club 
 
Do you enjoy singing? Would you like to have the opportunity to improve your singing skills 
in our newly refurbished Music Room? If so, the KS2 Singing Club is the place for you!  
 
On Tuesday 7th November,  I will be starting a Singing Club for children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 
6. Singing Club will take place in the Music Room on the following dates: 
 
Tuesday 7th November 
Tuesday 14th November 
Tuesday 21st November 
Tuesday 28th November 
Tuesday 5th December 
Tuesday 12th December 
 
Due to the size of the room, places will be limited to 20 and allocated on a first come, first 
served basis. You will be notified by Friday 20th October if your child has been given a 
space. 
 
The children will come straight to the Music Room at the end of the school day and should 
be picked up promptly at 4:20p.m. from the school office.  
 
If your child is interested and would like to come along, please sign the form below and 
return it to your Class Teacher by Friday 13th October.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs J Wright  
Head of School 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

KS2 Singing Club 
 

I give permission for ______________________________ in class ____________________ 
to attend KS2 Singing Club. Should the need arise I consent to urgent medical treatment and/or 
anaesthetic to be administered. 
 
Signed: _____________________________ Parent/Guardian 
 
Date:_______________________ 
 
Emergency contact name: _____________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number: _____________________________ 
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